
Submitter: Erik Jaqua 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This bill would be a step backward in voter enfranchisement. Vote-by-mail puts 

Oregon far ahead of the curve in allowing citizens to make educated decisions about 

democracy within the safety and comfort of their own home. This right should not be 

infringed upon by putting onerous restrictions on time and place of filling out a ballot. 

Reject this proposed bill. Keep vote-by-mail.  


